
NO VISITORS 
ALLOWED

Due to the escalating COVID-19 emergency, we are prohibiting all visitors across the 

Mount Sinai Health System, including visitors to the emergency departments, inpatient 

units (including postpartum), ambulatory sites and other facilities. These restrictions are 

being put in place for the safety of our patients, caregivers and community.

STOP

DUE TO THE 

COVID-19 PANDEMIC

There are limited policy exceptions for HEALTHY visitors, including:

•   � Labor and Delivery: One healthy visitor, no rotation.

•   �Pediatrics and Pediatrics ED: One healthy visitor.

•   �NICU: One healthy adult visitor for the duration of the hospitalization, no rotation.

•   ��End of Life situations: One healthy visitor for the duration of the hospitalization, no rotation, as long 
as we can ensure visitor and staff safety.

If a visitor shows any symptoms, staff will politely ask them to leave and provide appropriate follow-up 
information.

We will support connection to family and friends through virtual means such as phone, Face Time, 
Skype or Zoom meeting.  By doing this, we aim to meet our patients and their families’ needs while 
ensuring a safe environment.

Thank you for your understanding in these very difficult times.  
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